
KGID looking at raising water
rates
Water  rates  in  Kingsbury  General  Improvement  District  are
proposed to go up 3.08 percent starting July 1.

Information about the proposal is available at 160 Pineridge
Drive, Stateline. There will also be a public meeting June 21
at 6pm at the same address. The board is expected to vote on
the issue that night.

The current rate is $65 month for residential customers. That
would go up to $67.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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